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Report from the Next Generation Computing
workshop

Several experts from computing and semiconductor companies, research centres, as well as from
European research and innovation initiatives, gathered for an open discussion on the future of
computing components and architectures.

The objective and motivation of the workshop was to identify technologies, trends and issues which
are most relevant for the future of computing across several market segments. The key items
debated and the results of the discussion are described in the attached report and summary slides.

The event took place on 10 December 2013, in Brussels.
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